
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 3/27/2014 7:06:01 PM
To: Terrie D. Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Emergency Preparedness & Response

Terrie,

PG&E initiated an Emergency Management Advancement Program last year, which is 
designed to improve PG&E’s capability to prepare and respond to a catastrophic event. We 
met with Liza yesterday to discuss and she suggested that we also reach out to you to brief you 
on the initiative. We briefed Stephanie Green and Jennifer Caron earlier this year given the 
community outreach aspects of the program and started briefing the Commissioners today.

We would like to schedule a meeting with you to provide an overview of the program and then 
follow up meetings that focus on community outreach and communications with the CPUC 
during a catastrophic event. If this works, please let me know what is best way to schedule. 
Also, attached are the presentations from the meetings.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0276797
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